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Dear MPP                                                                            ,

Almost a decade has passed since the Ontario Government 
passed Bill 23 and began to carve up the Greenbelt.

And guess what? We can’t eat asphalt. We have lost the fertile 
land required to feed Ontarians to highways and urban sprawl. We 
have lost the opportunity to mitigate climate change; we’ve 
destroyed the habitat of 1,000s of newly extinct species, including 
pollinators; and our natural heritage, waterways and soils are 
polluted beyond repair. 

And for what? The promise of affordable housing did not 
materialize; instead, McMansions and expensive gated 
communities litter the countryside where we once grew food. 
More people are precariously housed or homeless than ever 
before. 

It’s not too late to change course. Repeal Bill 23 and expand the 
Greenbelt now!

Sincerely, 

Address


